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January 2024 

 
Dear Year 5 Parents  
 
I am pleased to let you know that the 11+ Registration Form is now live on the Admissions section of the King Edward 
VI Grammar School website – www.kevigs.org.  The Registration Form is a Microsoft Form and is submitted directly 
to me. Once received you will be sent an emailed acknowledgement within 14 days.  There is also a link to practice 
tests and other useful information and dates on the website.  Please note we only use Verbal and Non Verbal 
Reasoning tests. 
 
The entrance test dates are:  
 
Saturday 14 September 2024 – Verbal Reasoning Paper  
Saturday 21 September 2024 – Non Verbal Reasoning Paper  
 
Please keep these dates free.  Your child will be required to attend on both dates. Times for the tests will be sent out 
during the summer. 
 
Although it is expected that children who have registered with us will be tested on the given dates - there may be 
reasons for your child not being able to attend on the dates given above:  
 
- a family commitment (wedding/etc) – evidence will be required 

- a school trip  

- illness on the day  
 
If your child is unable to attend then an alternative date will be arranged, but cannot be confirmed at this point. Please 
note that this will be on a weekday and will be mid-afternoon. 
 
If your child has any SEND or medical requirements which may have an impact on them when sitting the entrance 
tests please ensure you email evidence, including a diagnosis, of this to Jane.Pickering@kevigs.lincs.sch.uk. A 
separate form for completion by you and your child’s primary school will also be sent to you and this must be submitted 
to KEVIGS before the end of the summer term. 
 
In order to help us with forward planning, I would be grateful if you could register your child by 31 March 2024. 
 
Should you wish to find out more about the Lincolnshire Consortium of Grammar Schools please visit 
http://grammarschools.lincs.sch.uk/home/ 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Kind regards 
 

Jane Pickering 
 
Admissions Officer and KESH Administrator  
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